Communication : C 7
Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
May 30, 2022
Agenda Item # 4

From: Margie D'Amata

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 9:16 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Alan Shefman < Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] 80 Glen Shields Ave Plaza

Hello,

I'm a resident of Glen Shields Ave and I'm writing in protest of the new development for the Plaza.

All the residents of Glen Shields Ave are against the new development and we are looking for our representatives to assist the people that have voted for you to halt the proposed development immediately.

Although, a updated and refreshed plaza is absolutely in need, the building of an apartment complex is absolutely outside of what the neighbourhood needs or is in line with the community.

Since you are elected officials and are elected to represent your constituents, your attention to this matter is required and required to be taken seriously.

The community of Glen Shields have made their voices heard via the Rate Payers Association, petitions, email or vocally.

It is your turn to represent the people accordingly.

The Plaza should be refreshed to include a pharmacy, a daycare, hair salon, mini mart etc. These are all in line with what the community needs.

The community does not need an apartment building in that area.

I expect a response to this email as the elected representatives.

I expect to understand where you stand since my vote and the votes of the community will align with your position on this development and your active opposition to the proposed development.

Regards, Margie D'Amata